
 

       

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

.  Monthly Club Meeting 

March 26, 2013 

Dinner menu has not yet been selected 

When you order a dinner with the calling committee you are 

responsible for the cost whether you eat or not 

 

 

 

  

 

Check our website for latest 

information 

Monthly Club Meeting 

March 25th 

Campout at Ten Mile 

May 2
nd

 & 3rd
 

 

Club year end potluck 

May 4, 2014 

 

 

 

Calendar of 

Events 

 

President:            Rick Bice    541-408-2799       

Past President     Gary Pankey   541-593-5927 

Vice President:    Dale Jellison    541-536-3429  

Secretary:         Penny Vicari  541-536-6016  

Treasurer:         Becky Jellison  541-536-3429  

 

 

    

 

 

 
      Snowmobile club Newsletter 
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OSSA 2015 Convention 

 
The convention planning is 

moving forward. We now have 

committee chairmen and need 

volunteers for the different 

committees. The next convention 

meeting is March 19th at Gordy’s. 

The meeting starts at 6:00pm, if 

you want to have dinner please 

come around 5:00pm 
      

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Happy 
Birthday 

Bob Keller, Pam 

Drews & Tina Held 

 

 

 

 

 

Paulina Lake Restaurant is now 

closed until opening day of fishing 

season.  

 

 

Snowmobiler of the Year 

Think of who you would like to 

be this years’ snowmobiler of the 

year. We will have nomination 

sheets at the next general 

meeting. If you are unable to 

attend the application will be on 

the website 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

Snowmobilers 

PO Box 70 

La Pine, OR 97739 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club rides: weather permitting, will be every 

Tuesday leaving from 10 Mile Snow Park @ 

10:00am. 

 

 

 

 

OOPS Award 

Larry Dungey was the lucky winner of the 

oops award this. 

 

Officer elections will be held at our last general 

meeting to be held May 4th. Positions open are Vice 

President, Treasurer and board positions 3 and 4 

 

There was a Club ride on March 8
th

 . The group rode out of Edison 

Snow park and had a good time. Those who road mentioned how 

much they appreciate what a great job our groomers do, as they 

said the trails they road at Bachelor were pretty “bumpy”.  

The grooming at Paulina has now ended unless we get a lot more 

snow. There is still plenty of snow to ride – get out and enjoy the 

sunny days 

 

 

 



 

  
 

 

 

 

John climbing hill on 48 

 

Great day! Lots of snow still 

 

Random Phtos 

 

 



 

 

 

We’re going where? 

 

Nice coat Rick 

 


